Received by email 6th October 2009

To: Matt Brunt

From: Caspar Lucas

Visit www.parryassociates.com/transport
Subject: APPLRG Inquiry

Dear Mr Brunt,

Please see attached the submission from JPM Parry & Associates Ltd to the Inquiry into Light Rail by APPLRG/PTEG.

We like to give oral evidence to back up the written evidence supplied on either 3rd November or 27th November.

We do not require any of the written evidence to be treated as confidential.

Best regards,

Caspar Lucas MEng CEng MIMechE

TECHNICAL SERVICES DIRECTOR

JPM Parry & Associates Ltd

Overend Road, Cradley Heath

West Midlands, B64 7DD, UK

Tel: +44 (0)1384 569171

Fax: +44 (0)1384 637753

Skype: parry.uk

www.parryassociates.com
Registered in England No. 1121110

VAT No. 112 261817
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